
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	      

Dear Fellow Laborers,         	 	 	          	 	 	 	 	 	     1st Quarter  2025  

Rejoice with us that Deri was saved 
by God’s grace! He is the second 
from the right in the picture. He is from 
the far eastern island of Indonesia, 
called Papua, which is shared with the 
country of Papua New Guinea. Pray for 
his growth in the Lord and that he will 
be a witness to his friends and family. 

Bro. Putra, on the far right, led him to 
the Lord. We are so thankful that Putra 
and his wife, Sis. Imel, are there 
carrying on the ministry. As the Lord 
works, the Devil tries to work overtime to combat God’s work. I am so thankful that God is faithful and greater 

than the Devil. Please lift up Putra and Imel as they serve the Lord and fight 
the Devil. 

Putra’s family has dealt with many sicknesses and health issues. I know they 
would greatly appreciate you praying for them as you continue to pray for 
their ministry. Our family also appreciates your prayers for our health. 

We are excited to announce our son’s graduation from high school soon! 
Pray for him as he heads to college, and we will head back to Indonesia in the 
fall. If you know of any scholarships available, please let him know. Many of 
them are for children in public schools or Southern Baptist Church members.  

We pray for you all as you serve in the States and worldwide! 

Reaching Indonesia for Christ, 

Josh, Elizabeth, Hannah, Joseph & Olivia Ewing
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